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Comments: Comment on the proposed revised NPCL forest plan

 

I have used the NPCL and adjacent national forests for recreation extensively for the past 40 years. From I-90 to

the north, to Yellow Pine to the south, much of my time near the Idaho-Montana border. In places by car, but

much by bicycle and hiking I feel fortunate to have had the time to explore this area; something new to appreciate

around just about every corner.

 

I am concerned that the Forest Plan seems to lower the level of protection for non-motorized recreation and

habitat, as well as not considering the effects of anthropomorphically caused climate change.

 

The need for non-motorized recreational opportunities is increasing. It is important that the Forest Plan recognize

this. More protection is needed, not less.

 

I advise that you not only look at the short term economics, but the additionally look and the long term needs of

our country.

 

Thank you, Scott Cornelius

 

452 Sand Rd

 

Pullman WA 99163

 

509 592 6685

 

--

 

This email has been checked for viruses by Avast antivirus software.

 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.avast.com%2Fantivirus&amp;amp;da

ta=02%7C01%7C%7C241e91d6ee9e4979a69108d7e5667261%7Ced5b36e701ee4ebc867ee03cfa0d4697%7C

0%7C0%7C637230100478576895&amp;amp;sdata=8NmgelAl%2FOfdqtDbzfCIZREpMOgFCbJtJSnKzsc8DJ4%

3D&amp;amp;reserved=0


